
Key Stage One 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to everyone who joined our zoom calls this morning.  

For those who weren’t able to join, I just wanted to summarise the information given. 

First of all we hope you are all okay and ready to continue your learning at home.  

Yesterday, children were given learning packs that should be completed at home. In the 

packs are a range of activities that children should try to complete as independently as 

possible. These include: 

-  maths worksheets focusing on place value  

- Sentences to up-level  

- reading activities 

- our English challenges planned for this week focused on our new text The Lonely 

Beast 

- spelling practice of Year 1 and Year 2 words 

- religion work to completed for this week 

- Big Maths Learn Its practice (we usually would complete one a week so these should 

last a while) 

- Year 1 and 2 common exception words that can be practiced by reading and spelling 

them or using them in sentences 

- A senses hunt to complete outdoors 

Children were also sent home with two reading books which they can enjoy reading at 

home. If you enjoy anymore books at home, please note this in your child’s reading 

journal.  

Please remember ALL work and additional work has been added to our Goggle 

Classrooms. Please log on and take a look, teachers will be looking each day to see what 

you get up to. Please post any work that you complete – we would love to see it! 

Each day, there will be live phonic zoom lessons for the children to join. Children will be 

split into 4 different groups. Their sessions will take place at different times throughout 

each morning. Links will be sent out via text each morning for them to join. 

Additionally there will be two zoom Religion sessions for the children to join throughout 

the week. Again, links will be sent out closer to the time via text message.  

Please if you have any questions, do not hesitate to email us at any point during the 

school day.  

We look forward to seeing you soon, 

The Key Stage One team  

 


